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-	The second Project meeting was arranged in Rzeszow, Poland between the 06th of May and 9th of 	May 2012
-	On the 07th of  May 2012, each participant shared their studies according to the work plan which 	had been discussed and decided in Turkey.  Partners had presented their activities which were 	held in their countries. The results of the questionnaires among teachers, parents and pupils 	were all shared by each participant. The project logo which was prepared one of the students 	during the integration activities in pilot school in Turkey had been chosen as the project logo. All 	the data related to the project had been shared and revised again in the meeting. The possibility 	of the changes on the work plan had been discussed and the dates had been also revised. It was 	also decided that the handbook for the parents and teachers will be prepared by the 	Netherlands. The data which will be included in the handbooks will be sent to the Netherlands 	via e-mail. It was also decided that the third meeting of the project will take place between 05 	and 06th of November 2012 in the Netherlands.
-	On the 08th of May 2012, we visited a new rehabilitation center and an elementary school which 	Implement IEP. Each participant had the opportunity to focus on the implementations of fusion 	education. After we had visited these places, we had visite the old underground town in 	Rzeszow.
-	On the 09th of May 2012, the participants of the Netherlands and Turkey left Poland to go back 	to their own countries.
